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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  Following up on our last report to Council at the 2017 Midwinter Meeting in Atlanta, GA, the Council Resolutions Committee wishes to update Council on progress we have made toward a more complete implementation of the committee’s charge:  
· To provide consistent, in-depth training for all new members;
· To provide an advisory and channeling function for all resolutions presented for Council;
· To advise the makers on how to bring their resolutions into compliance with the Guidelines adopted by Council in Policy A.4.2.3;
· To determine the policy or non-policy nature of all resolutions to be presented to Council and transmit the resolutions with the appropriate indication;
· To review all resolutions passed by Membership to determine those that are clearly policy matters and therefore should be forwarded to Council for action; 
· To submit to the Executive Director and the Budget Analysis and Review Committee (BARC) all resolutions deemed to have fiscal implications at least 24 hours before they appear on the Council agendas so that BARC can provide fiscal information as required by ALA policy.
Over the past year, the Committee has reviewed our charge, the scope of our work, and how we as Committee members can train ourselves to better meet your needs both as writers of resolutions and as Councilors whose time is valuable.  To that end we have completed the following goals: 
· Meeting twice online during the Spring of 2017 and once during November, the Committee reviewed and developed new procedures at the ALA Resolutions table. 
· We developed the first extending training session for New Councilor Orientation enhancing the flow diagrams shared with Council with our last report and conducted that training at this Midwinter meeting.  See CD#10.
· We have created a series of online training videos for all types of resolution writing and have posted those videos for your review at:  
· 
· http://bit.ly/2E6Jtq4
We ask that you visit this site and send us your comments at: 
ala-resolution-feedback@lists.ala.org
· We are in communication with BARC and other association leaders to define “fiscal implications” and clarify what actions Councilors and other resolution writers can expect when resolutions are referred to other deliberative bodies. 
FUTURE COLLABORATIONS:  Going forward our priorities as a committee will be to complete additional training videos and make them available to resolution writers and continue working with Council committees to develop a more rigorous resolutions process in pursuit of a more efficient use of Council’s time and energy.
